
Request for Proposals 
 

The Metropolitan Development and Housing Agency (“MDHA”) is issuing a Request for 
Proposals (RFP) soliciting proposals from owners and/or developers for Project-Based 
Vouchers available under the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) 
Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Program. Existing units, substantial rehabilitation 
projects and new construction projects are eligible for consideration. Up to 200 
vouchers are available under this RFP. 
 
Proposal packages may be picked up between 7:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. daily, Monday 
through Friday, at MDHA’s Construction Office, located at 712 South Sixth Street, 
Nashville, Tennessee 37206.  Proposal submissions will be received at the MDHA 
Construction Office, 712 South Sixth Street, Nashville, TN 37206.  The criteria for 
evaluating proposals will be based on the items set forth in the Request for Proposals.  
Awards will be made to the most responsive and responsible proposals, which in the 
judgment of MDHA best meet the current needs and long term goals of MDHA. MDHA 
reserves the right to reject any proposal and/or waive any informalities in the solicitation 
process.  To request an accommodation please contact Patricia Robinson at (615) 252-
8434. 
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